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I have hunted in Oregon my whole life and fully support a hound season for cougar. I 

have watched a steady decline of the Mule deer in the state for years. Cougars need 

to be managed and the best way to manage them is with hounds. I believe that letting 

counties decide would be a great opportunity to manage cougar numbers and give 

Mule deer a chance to come back. 


